
UNITED STATES POST OFFICE 
Ashville, Maine OJ46O7

May 29, 1980

TO THE POSTAL CUSTOMER:

In January the U. S. Postal Service was presented with a request 

from the West Gouldsboro Village Improvement Association to 

change the name of the ASKVIL'E POST OFFICE to the GOULDSBORO 

POST OFFICE.

This request has been approved and as of June lii, 1980 the name 

of the ASHVILLE POST OFFICE will be changed to the GOULDSBORO 

POST OFFICE. This will be the name only, the ZIP CODE will remain 

the same 0ii607.

If you have any questions please feel free to call U22-3660.

Eva B. Newenham, 
Postmaster
Ashville, Maine 0U607


